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Dear Colleague, 
 
Health Education East of England hopes that you find this morning’s Regional 
Hospital Study Programme both interesting and enjoyable. We are very keen to 
receive feedback from you regarding your experience, including which aspects 
you particularly liked and any that you felt could be improved. 
 
In order to provide this feedback, please make some brief notes as a reminder to 
yourself and then access the evaluation via the following Web address at your 
earliest opportunity: 
 
https://www.survey.bris.ac.uk/eoedeanery/radiology-dentolegal 

 
The link to this evaluation will be accessible from Thursday 05 June 2014 and will 
close on Thursday 26 June 2014.  
 
The evaluation will only take a few minutes to complete so please ensure 
this is done before the deadline. 
 
A verifiable CPD attendance certificate will be issued after the closing date 
only to those delegates who complete the online evaluation. 
 

 Please note that this evaluation should be completed only by those who 
attend the educational session in the morning. 

 

 A separate CPD certificate will be issued for those who attend the 
afternoon session and sign the register. 

 
Best wishes  
 
 
Alex Baxter  
Director of Dental Education 
Health Education East of England 
 

Space for notes, if required…. 
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